APR 0 8 1386

Docket Nos: 50-275 and 50-323

Pacific Cas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: J, D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of February 24 and March 25, 1986, in response to
our letter and Notice of Violation dated January 24, 1986. We have reviewed
your replies and find them responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of
Violation. We will review the implementation of your corrective actions
during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved
and will be maintained.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

F. A. Wenslawski, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

> Radiological Protection Branch

cc:
State of CA

bee: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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